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13 August 2021


Dear Residents,

We have been monitoring the situation with COVID-19 and the delta variant closely.  Unfortunately due to Montgomery County being considered a “High” transmission risk, an increase in cases in the area, and the greater risk of transmission with the Delta variant, we have decided to keep the shuttle suspended.

That means that the August 23rd start date of the shuttle has been cancelled, and we will not be running the shuttle until further notice.

We know you are disappointed, but the safety of our residents and staff comes first.  We will continue to monitor things and hope that we may attempt to re-start the shuttle at a later date.

Thank you for your patience and understanding.




Jefferson Apartments
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